
  
   

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

  
TO:    Mayor Sam Kooiker   
 
FROM:  Jeff Barbier, Community Resources Director 
 
SUBJECT: Jamie Al-Haj Background   
 
DATE: April 15, 2014 
 
 
I have reviewed the criminal and financial background documentation for Jamie Al-Haj.  I 
found no items of concern in either report.   
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